
GREENS AND GROUNDS MEETING FOR FRIDAY MARCH 4TH, 2022 

 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: BY CHAIR DAVID GARDNER AT 9:00 A.M. IN THE PRO SHOP. 

MEMBERS PRESENT WERE: CHAIR DAVID GARDNER. KELLY FENDLEY, LINDA FENDLEY AND 

RON GAUVIN NOT PRESENT.  BOARD LIAISON BILL LEWIS II FILLED IN FOR STEVE BURKETT.  

NO MINUTES FROM OCTOBER 1, 2021 UNTIL MARCH 4, 2022. 

GENERAL MANAGER: KARIN SHULMAN GAVE HER REPORT ON SHORT TERM RENTALS  

TO BE CHARGED A POOL USAGE FEE. 

BOARD LIAISON: BILL LEWIS II PRESENTED THE PROPOSAL TO HAVE TWO BOCCE BALL 

COURTS CONSTRUCTED BY PMCPOA STAFF IN LAMPKIN PARK EAST OF THE BASKETBALL 

COURT. PROPOSAL APPROVED BY CONSENSUS. 

GOLF OPERATIONS: CODY ROSE REPORTED (287) ROUNDS OF PLAYED IN FEBRUARY WITH 6 

DAYS CLOSED DUE TO SNOW AND 4 DAYS CLOSED THAT WERE REALLY COLD. 

GOLF MAINTENANCE: COMMITTEE CHAIR DAVID GARDNER DISCUSSED WITH ANDRES 

MONTEJANO THE MINIMUM WATER USAGE NEEDED FOR GOLF COURSE AND LAKES IN 

ORDER NOT TO RUN OUT BEFORE SUMMER MONTHS. ALSO DISCUSSED WAS THE DEAD TEE 

BOXES WHETHER TO USE SOD OR SEED? 

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 9:30 A.M. NEXT MEETING ON FRIDAY APRIL 1, 2022 AT 9:00 A.M. IN 

THE PRO SHOP. 

MINUTES SUBMITTED BY:   LINDA FENDLEY   


